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U. S. ARMY ENGINEER DISTRICT. NEW YORK 
CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

AREA III FIELD OFFICE 

IN REPLY REFER TO 

u. S. Navy 
District Public Works Officer 
90 Ch'tU'ch street 
New York, New York 

Gentlemen: 

641 WASHINGTON ST. 

NEW YORK 14. N. Y. 

27 November 1957 

Ref: Contract No. DA-30-075-eng-6982 
~ilway Crossing Signals, Earle 
Ammunition Depot 

This will confirm telephone conversation with your office on 
26 November 1957 wherein it was discussed and agreed as follows: 

Our contractor has been instructed to proceed with the installation 
of the Railway Crossing Signal System pursuant to reference contract and 
approved shop drawings. 

In the event the existing track signal system is disrupted as a re­
sult of the new crossing signals, this office will take such action as 
may be necessary to restore the existing signal system equal to original 
operating condition. Your office and the Depot"s Public Works Officer to 
cooperate by instituting such emergency corrective action as may be re­
quired to minimize any hazardous condition resulting from possible 
severance of your e}dLsting signal system. 

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

cc: Public Works Officer 
Earle p~~ition Depot 
Red wnle, New Jersey 

Lt. Colonel, CE 
Area Engineer, Area III 
Authorized Representative 
of the Contracting Officer 




